Communication from Public

Name: Nate Showalter
Date Submitted: 07/22/2023 10:31 AM
Council File No: 22-0392

Comments for Public Posting: 1 oppose the proposed digital billboards along LA freeways,
including the 2 in Glassell Park. We should be removing
billboards, not adding to visual, and now light, pollution. Please
NO to new billboards and clean up our city by a steady process of
removing existing ones.



Communication from Public

Name: JOEL
Date Submitted: 07/22/2023 01:39 PM
Council File No: 22-0392

Comments for Public Posting: The last thing this city needs is more billboards, and certainly not
digital billboards along a freeway where motorists are already
paying insufficient attention.



